From:

john.grevilleREDACTED

Sent:

Wednesday, 29 January 2014 7:15 PM

Subject:

Re: Fwd: Meeting

Colleen and David

The response is impertinent and self-serving. It displays no real regard for the Salvation Army and those whom they are trying to protect. It is my view that he remains a high risk, notwithstanding his re-acceptance, which I believe was on false grounds. I have yet seen any admission of guilt of his actions which is a key feature of acceptance and a willingness to change ones ways for the better.

I have about 8 interviews before I get to the interview stage with Mr HAGGAR (about 2 weeks) and feel that especially whilst 'we are under the spotlight' as he puts it, that she must be applying proper risk management strategies. The behaviour he is displaying alone gives rise for additional concerns.

Regards

John Greville

----Colleen Morton/AUE/SArmy wrote: ----

To: David Godkin/AUE/SArmy@AUE From: Colleen Morton/AUE/SArmy

Date: 01/29/2014 06:00PM Subject: Re: Fwd: Meeting

Unbelievable.

There was no need for this to escalate to this degree if he had been willing to work with PSO.

This response is bullying.

Where is the contrition for his past offending and for working with restorative ways that indicate he understands the long term consequences of his actions?

I've now read the letter to REDACTED so I recommend a similar standard of risk mitigation from the Chief to Haggar.

So much for his quoted abiding by his Officer's Covenant from his email of 27/1/2014! He also broke it in 1989.

Key messages to him should be:

- a person who is the subject of a serious child sexual abuse investigation does not dictate
 his written agreement to the organisation that he was representing at the time of the
 offence.
- the WA that was prepared would not have greatly impacted his current attendance at SCH but his refusal to enter into it leaves TSA with no other option now but to exclude him from attending any corps
- His pastoral care can be outside of a corps context through his corps officers.
- the TC has no other choice but to suspend his officership status as a retired officer in accordance with the O & Rs for officers

It is imperative that the TC acts quickly and consistently on this matter as I see from Haggar's response that he is becoming more and more defiant at pushing the organisational boundaries.

Colleen

Mrs Colleen Morton

Territorial Child Protection Co-ordinator Professional Standards Office - Safe Salvos The Salvation Army Australia Eastern Territory

address 140 Elizabeth Street, Sydney, NSW 2000

phone REDACTED

fax +61 alcatel

email REDACTED

web web salvos.org.au

Caring for kids. Caring for everyone.

pavid Godkin---29/01/2014 11:56:24 AM---From: David Godkin/AUE/SArmy To: Colleen Morton/AUE/SArmy@aue,

From: David Godkin/AUE/SArmy
To: Colleen Morton/AUE/SArmy@aue,

Date: 29/01/2014 11:56 AM Subject: Fwd: Meeting

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Colin Haggar" REDACTED

Date: 29 January 2014 11:06:55 AM AEDT

To: "david.godkin REDACTED " < david.godkin REDACTED

REDACTED

Subject: Re: Meeting

Reply-To: "Colin Haggar" REDACTED

Hi David,

I am still in the process of finalising a written agreement which I feel better reflects the uniqueness of my situation.

Additionally I do not think that it would be helpful to progress this matter whilst the Army

is under the spotlight at the Royal Commission as I feel that this would lend a background and atmosphere to the discussions that would be unhelpful.

Happy to meet with you sometime after these next two weeks. Will try to submit my document to you by the beginning of next week.

Yours,

Colin

From: "david.godkinREDACTED

<david.godkinREDACTED

To: colin REDACTED

Sent: Wednesday, 29 January 2014 10:18 AM

Subject: Meeting

Colin,

I have spoken to Colleen Morton this morning. I would like to arrange a time to meet with you and Colleen to talk through the WA.

Can you advise a time that you are available to meet tomorrow at THQ?

I look forward to hearing from you today.

Every blessing,

David

Lt-Colonel David Godkin

Secretary for Personnel Personnel Administration The Salvation Army Australia Eastern Territory

address 140 Elizabeth Street, Sydney

phone REDACTED fax 02

mobile

email david.godkinREDACTED

This email (including attachments) may contain personal information and is intended solely for the named addressee. It is confidential and may be subject to legal or other professional privilege. Any confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost because this email has been sent to you by mistake. If you have received it in error, please let us know by reply email, delete it from your system and destroy any copies.

This email is also subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner. Any personal

Emails may be interfered with, may contain computer viruses or other defects and may not be successfully replicated on other systems. We give no warranties in relation to these matters. If you have any doubt about the authenticity of an email sent by us, please contact us immediately.

information in this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988

(Cth).